
HAPPY 2020

 

Towards the end of 2019, the Working on Wellness Environments team saw the
determination of 4 couty coalition groups in making positive change in their
communities. Groups in all 4 counties met to apply for technical assistance to
address the need of increasing access to fresh foods, connectivity, and physical
activity. 2019 saw the excitement these groups bring to their communities. As
2020 continues, we know the excitement, commitment, and determination will
continue. The WoW-E teams looks forward to continue working with each and
every one of you this year.
 
As always, please reach out to us if you have any questions.
 
Best,
Valerie Jauregui
Valeria.jauregui@ag.tamu.edu
 
Kelsey Coats
kcoats@tamu.edu
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